
March 2017      Gloucester Democratic City Committee 

Chair	Karen	Bell  
chair@gloucesterdemocrats.org	
978-283-3209		

Vice	Chair	Paul	McGeary 
vicechair@gloucesterdemocrats.org	
978-283-8425		

Treasurer	Bill	Nardone 
treasurer@gloucesterdemocrats.org	
978-283-0354		

Secretary	Rosamond	Smith	  
secretary@gloucesterdemocrats.org		

Ward	and	commi5ee	chairs	

Ward	1	Deanna	Fay	
ward1@gloucesterdemocrats.org	
781-910-1345		

Ward	2	Joe	Giacalone	
ward2@gloucesterdemocrats.org	
978-491-8160		

Ward	3	Andrew	Tarr	
ward3@gloucesterdemocrats.org	
978-325-1427		

Ward	4	Liz	Murray 
ward4@gloucesterdemocrats.org	
978-290-1981		

Ward	5	Joe	Nogelo  
ward5@gloucesterdemocrats.org	
978-525-3049		

Public	Service	BernadePe	Merenda	
bernadePemerenda@gmail.com	  
978-852-7165	

Program	Mary	Kingsley 
maryRgercat@verizon.net  
(978)	283-2511	

Social	Media	Lacey	Dysthe 
lacey.rose.dysthe@gmail.com 
(978)	309-5692 

More calendar dates
Thursday,	March	9,	Delegate	selection	

caucus	and	monthly	meeting	
Sunday	April	30,		annual	brunch	at	the	

Elks	in	East	Gloucester

P.O.	Box	111	Gloucester,	MA	01930						www.gloucesterdemocrats.org Gloucester	DemocraRc	City	CommiPee 		@gloucesterdems

This month's guest speaker will be Julie Lafontaine, 
Executive Director of The Open Door. Julie will be 
speaking about the work done by the Open Door and 
how local Democrats can get involved. The meeting will 
be co-chaired by Matt Murray and Dru Tarr. 

All Democrats and friends are welcome. Admission is 
free with free refreshments and cash bar.

 The meeting will be held Thursday, March 9, at 7:30 
p.m. at the Gloucester House Restaurant, 63 Rogers St., 
and is preceded by a social hour at 7.

Open Door director to address 
GDCC at March meeting

The Gloucester Democratic City Committee will hold a citywide caucus to 
select delegates and alternates for the party's June 3 platform convention in 

Lowell on March 9 at 6 p.m. at the Gloucester House, 63 
 Rogers St. The caucus will be held in advance of the 
committee's regular monthly meeting.
In order to be selected as a delegate, candidates must be 
registered or pre-registered as a Democratic voters prior 
to the caucus. Those wishing to be considered as 
delegates may register to vote or update their party 
affiliation at the City Clerk's office at City Hall, 9 Dale 
Ave. (978) 281-9720 or online at the Secretary of State’s 

website  https://www.sec.state.ma.us/ovr/. In addition, pre-registered 
Democrats who will be age 18 by Sept 11, 2018, the anticipated date of the 
primary, will be able to participate in a caucus and run for delegate.

Rebuild and refocus! Begin by attending 
Convention caucus March 9

The	Gloucester	Democratic	City	Committee’s	
public	access	television	program,	Democratic	
Dialogue,	will	air	on	Cape	Ann	TV,	Ch.	12,	
throughout	March	on	Thursdays	at	9:30	p.m.,	
Fridays	at	4	p.m.,		and	Sundays	at	7	p.m.,	Host	Liz	
Murray	will	chat	with	Christine	Tron,	
Commander	of	the	Beverly	V.F.W.	post,	and	a	
Democratic	State	Committee	member,	about	her	
30-year	military	career	and	current	public	
service	activities.	
For	more	information,	call	978-283-2511.

Democratic Dialogue
The	GDDC	is	accepting	

nominations	from	members	
for	the	2017	award.		
The	deadline	for	

nominations	is	March	3;	see	
our	website	for	further	
details.		
If	you	have	any	questions,	

email	award	committee	chair,	
Deanna	Fay	at	
ward1@gloucesterdemocrats.org

McCarthy Award
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GDCC  
PO BOX 111 
GLOUCESTER, MA 01930 

Did	you	know	you	can	pay	your	GDCC	dues	online? https://secure.actblue.com/contribute/page/annual		

The	Democratic	Party	works	for	the	Common	Good

GLOUCESTER	DEMOCRATS	  
ANNUAL	BRUNCH	

Proceeds	from	this	fundraiser	will	support	local	work	on	
behalf	of	Democratic	Candidates.	

	Early	Bird	pricing	$40	until	April	8.	
Thereafter	$50

Program includes brunch buffet, speakers and 
presentation of the  

2017 Charles McCarthy  
Lifetime Achievement Award

For more information, please contact Brunch Chairman, Liz Murray (978)-290-1981 or see gloucesterdemocrats.org 

Order	your	Rckets	now!	
Online:																																		

https://secure.actblue.com/contribute/page/2017brunch			
or send a check to:			

GDCC, PO Box 111, Gloucester, MA 01931

Sunday,	April	30,	11:30	a.m.	
The	Elks	at	Bass	Rocks	

101	Atlantic	Road	Gloucester	

Or	become	a	sponsor!	
Ten	Pound	Island	Light	($125)	Includes	one	

brunch	seat	
Annisquam	Light	($250	)Includes	two	

brunch	seats	
Eastern	Point	Light	($500)	Includes	four	

brunch	seats	
Thacher	Island	Lights	($1,000)	Reserved	

table	for	eight.
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